
Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting
Meeting Minutes

February 27, 2022

Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Stevie Fleming, Lauren Blount
Others in Attendance: none

The Meeting was called to order via zoom at 7:30 pm

TREASURER'S REPORT- Deposited over $1,200- money from sign ups
Current at $24,350
Next meeting will know fees and monies for 501c
Money for score books given

MAJOR/MINOR REPORT- N/A
ROOKIE/TBALL REPORT- N/A
SPONSOR/FUNDRAISING REPORT- N/A

OLD BUSINESS-
1. 501c status issue is currently being worked on and will be resolved soon.

NEW BUSINESS
1. Dan Perez at park department approved new lease for GYB with March 1st start date
2. Board member will Contact St. Mary’s to get fields reserved for season

○ Donate $100 (or their request) for field usage
3. Communications report

○ Need to buy the charter by end of the month and get cost to Stevie
○ Sponsorship brochure ready for next week- some sponsors have come in already
○ Stevie and Lauren will assist with door to door sponsorship

4. Fundraiser
○ Get in contact with Lady Gourmet to get dates set for fundraiser
○ Look into a GYB night at Bridges and other local restaurants

5. Adding evaluations for Minor and up
○ Will discuss at March meeting

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 8:00pm. Next Meeting March 6, 2022 at 5 pm in the boardroom.
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